
Office of Tree Warden, Town of Weston 

56 Norfield Road 

Weston, CT 06883 

203-331-6035   treewarden@westonct.gov 

 

August 10, 2023 

 

Dear Neighbor:  

 

This is a courtesy notification. Work on the removal of the oak tree at the corner of Norfield Road 

and Norfield Farm Lane will take place Aug. 14 through 16. If needed because of weather or other 

delays, this work may continue through the end of the week.  

 

For the safety of all during the work, Norfield Road will be closed during the day to vehicle and 

pedestrian traffic in both directions between Norfield Farm Lane and Old Hyde. Local access will 

be available to residents on Norfield Farm Lane and addresses 96 to 110 on Norfield Road. Only 

workers and safety officers will be allowed in and near the work zone.  

 

If you have any questions, my contact information is above. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Dr. Tom Failla 

  

mailto:treewarden@westonct.gov

